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Visit www.healthcare.gov and  
learn more about what options
will be available for you, your 
family, and your business on 
October 1, 2013.

Have current household income 
documents available, including 
W-2, current pay stubs, and your 
most recent tax return. This will 
help in determining if you are 
eligible for Premium Assistance. 

Establish a health care budget. 
Use the Kaiser Family Foundation 
health care cost calculator to have a 
better understanding of how much 
you will be paying in 2014 and your 
Premium Assistance eligibility.  

Review and complete the 
Marketplace Application checklist; 
this will ensure you are ready to go 
on October 1, 2013.

http://www.healthcare.gov/
http://www.healthcare.gov/
http://www.healthcare.gov/downloads/MarketplaceApp_Checklist_Generic.pdf
http://kff.org/interactive/subsidy-calculator/

